
 

                          LETTER OF INVITATION 
 
                                         PILOT CONTROLLER FORUM at  
                                  Daytona Beach International Airport (DAB) 
 
The top priority for the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), airport operators, airport stakeholders, and 
industry partners is maintaining safety in the National Airspace System (NAS). FAA personnel will be 
conducting a Pilot/Controller Forum February 27, 2023. 
 
You are cordially invited to join us at the following event: 
 
Pilot Controller Forum 
Date:       February 27, 2023     
Time:       6PM – 9PM 
Location:  In Person meeting details will be provided to those who RSVP to this invitation. 
 
Please RSVP to Dane Guynn via email at Dane.L.Guynn@faa.gov by February 13, 2023.  Your 
participation is important to us.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott Proudfoot 
Runway Safety HQ Team Manager 
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